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DEAREST PARENTS,

Students have been doing wonderfully in our social studies class.
Students will regularly be using art supplies (scissors, glue, colored

pencils, etc.) Have an awesome weekend!



5TH GRADE

7TH & 8TH GRADE6TH GRADE

In our class, we have
begun learning about the
13 colonies. So far our
students have became
acquainted with the map.
No homework has been
assigned this week. 

Students have begun
learning about South
America this week. No
homework has been
assigned.

Our 5th graders have found
much success with learning
how to navigate maps. No
homework has been assigned.


